
 
 

 

It’s time to schedule your COVID-19 vaccination 

 

Dear Sharp Community Medical Group Patient, 

We are pleased to let you know that according to County guidelines, San Diegans over age 75 are now 

eligible to receive a COVID-19 vaccine. 

You may now make an appointment at one of several County of San Diego vaccination stations. 

Appointments are required, and there is more availability at these community locations than anywhere 

else in San Diego. A list of County vaccination stations, along with information about scheduling an 

appointment can be found at www.vaccinationsuperstationsd.com. If you do not have access to a 

computer, you can call 211 for assistance. 

Please avoid contacting your doctor’s office regarding COVID-19 vaccines so that they can continue to 

assist patients with immediate health care needs.  

We encourage everyone to get a vaccine when it is their turn to do so. A COVID-19 vaccine can help 

keep you from getting seriously ill even if you do get COVID-19. Getting vaccinated yourself may also 

protect people around you.  

In the meantime, you can review the most current information about COVID-19 vaccines, testing, and 

getting care online at Sharp.com/coronavirus. Continue to visit the County’s website for the most up to 

date information about vaccine availability since they will be distributing the vast majority of doses. 

Finally, it is important to continue following these simple and highly effective steps to keep yourself, 

your family and our community safe: 

• Wear a face covering over your nose and mouth 

• Wash your hands frequently for at least 20 seconds 

• Practice social distancing 

We care about your health. We sincerely thank you for your patience and for trusting us with your 

health care.   

In good health,  

Your Sharp Community Medical Group Care Team 
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